
January 26, 2021

Dear Residents, Family, Friends and Staff:

We have had 1 resident test positive for COVID-19.  This resident has been transitioned to our COVID 

positive unit.  

The 2nd dose of vaccinations were given to staff and residents today.  For about 25% of our staff, this was

their 1st vaccine!  Congratulations and thank you to all staff and residents that have vaccinated!

If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your Angel, myself, or our Director/Assistant 

Director of Nursing.

Sincerely,

Charlene Bedor, Administrator
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